
 

 

  
 

TCS/GEN/079/2022-23 Date: 05-09-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY - ة يلسئو مل ا  

SUBJECT: ONAM HOLIDAY 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on 8th September 2022, Thursday on 

the occasion of Onam. All students are expected to resume school on 9th September 2022 as 

per the Friday timing shared earlier. 

We take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy Onam! 

Please note that the cash counter will remain open on 8th September 2022 from 9.00 am to 

1.00 pm. 

 
 
  Regards, 

 
 
 
 

 
  Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
  Principal. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


